
 
 

Notice: 
Due to the drought and the extreme dryness 
of the landscape surrounding Port San Luis, 

effective Monday, August 4, 2014, no barbeques, 
campfires, grills, heating or cooking devices, other 

than those fuelled by gas and with active on/off controls, 
are permitted in any camping or other area of the District 

(Code of Ordinances 1.420, 18.070) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you for your cooperation –  
and here’s hoping for a wet winter! 

Steve McGrath, Harbor Manager 


